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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AN ADJUSTMENT TO THE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

BOUNDARY LINES FOR 2015-2016 
   
DATE:  November 18, 2014 
 
 

Based upon further study, we are considering moving two of the boundary lines slightly 
for the Middle Schools for 2015-16.  The reason for this consideration is due to the fact 
that under the plan that was approved last month an area west of Grandview up to 21st 
Street (which is right across the street from Bonham) would be assigned to Nimitz 
Middle School while an area east of Grandview from 21st up to 42nd would be assigned 
to Bonham.  We are studying what impact it would have on the numbers if we traded 
these two areas and send the area west of Grandview to Bonham MS and the area east 
of Grandview to Nimitz. 
 
 
       

 
 

******************* 
 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Adjustment to the Middle 
School Boundary Lines for 2015-2016 as presented. 
 

 

 ******************* 
     

 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 

Tom Crowe      David Finley 
Superintendent of Schools    Chief Operations Officer  


